
 
 

RACINE COUNTY HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
 

1717 TAYLOR AVENUE                   209 NORTH MAIN STREET 
RACINE, WI 53403-2497                      BURLINGTON, WI 53105 
(262) 638-6353                       (262) 767-2900 
FAX (262) 638-6376                                      FAX (262) 767-2949 
TTY (262) 638-6756 

 

RACINE COUNTY HEALTH AND HUMAN DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE/HUMAN SERVICES BOARD MEETING 
Monday, October 13, 2014 
Ridgewood Care Center – Executive Conf Room 
3205 Wood Road, Racine, WI  53406 
5:00 p.m.  
 

The above location is handicap accessible.  If you have other special needs please contact the Racine County Human Services 

Department, 1717 Taylor Avenue, Racine, Wisconsin, (262) 638-6646 or for hearing impaired for TTY, contact 711. 
 

AGENDA 
 

1.  Call to Order 
 

2.  Chairman Comments 
 

3.  Approval of Minutes of September 23, 2014 Health and Human Development Committee Meeting  
 

4.  Citizen Comments 
 

5.  Resolution by the Health and Human Development Committee Authorizing Racine County Human 

Services Department to Enter Into Contracts for the Receipt of 2015 Funds – ACTION   
 

6.  Resolution by the Health and Human Development Committee Authorizing Racine County Human 
Services Department’s Behavioral Health Services to Enter Into Contracts for the Receipt of 2015 

Funds – ACTION 
 

7.  Badger Care Affordable Care Act Money – Review and Discussion of Requested Information 
 

8.  Ridgewood 2013 Market Study – Review and Discussion of Requested Information 
           
9.  2014 Budget Priorities Timetable Updates 

 

 a.   Human Services Department 
                      Goals # 1, # 3, # 5, # 6, # 12, # 13 

            
       b.   Ridgewood  
                      Goals # 1, # 4 

 

10. Ridgewood Updates  
 

11. Behavioral Health Services Update 
 

12. Correspondence and Other Business 
 

13. Next Meeting Date – Monday, November 10, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – Auditorium 
 

14. Adjournment 
David J. Cooke, Chairman 
Health & Human Development Committee/ 
Human Services Board 

 
NOTE:   If members anticipate needing any additional information, please contact Jonathan Delagrave or Human 

 Services staff by Monday before noon.        


